
 

REFEREE SUPERVISORS REQUIRED 

Sherbrooke Junior Representative 
Basketball Competition operate out of 
two venues on Friday nights and 
require referee supervisors to ensure 
both venues are covered. Main stadium 
is Monbulk Secondary College, 
secondary stadium is Upwey High 
School.  

 
We require supervisors for Fri night 6.30 pm – 11.00pm, 
 
If you have the following and can work within any of those 
hours please send your resume, to: 
secretary@sherbrookebasketball.asn.au, including Referee 
Supervisor in the subject heading 
 
Essential  
Minimum Level 1 A Grade Official 
Currently VBRA registered 
Current Working with Children Check card 
Available Friday nights  
 
Desirable 
Level 0 Referee Coach Accreditation 
Previous experience working with junior officials  

APPLICATIONS CLOSE AT 5PM ON WEDNESDAY 

14
TH

 NOVEMBER 2012 
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